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Grace and peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ.

First, I want to thank each of you for your continued support in the 
work of God through World Reach in preaching the Gospel wherever 
He sends me and doors of opportunities.  Recently a door was 
opened to go into the Birmingham Fire House twice a week where 
men are housed due to drugs and alcohol which has produced being 
homeless.  The men can volunteer to come to the meetings but it is 
not required.  We teach salvation, sanctification and glorification.  

As I reported to you before I was teaching Sunday School and just 
finished the book of Genesis which took over a year. Since the 
pandemic no missions trips but my next one is scheduled in 2022 to 
Kenya.

I had been praying to God and had communicated with my wife how I 
want to help people who had no affiliation with a church.  Well, I did 
not know that it would happen this way, but I have been asked to 
officiate two (2) funerals which the person had no church home.  So I 
was able to preach the gospel to the family and friends who attended 
and also give my testimony to many. When I was approached, I 
invited the family to my home to make the arrangements and I was 
able to speak with them about their salvation.  I am looking for more 
opportunities to preach to the living if God will use the death of 
someone to preach to the living dead ( those who are dead in 
trespasses and sins Ephesians 2:1)  Well, the year has really gone by 
fast and another year will soon be upon us Lord willing.  I hope and 
pray a great Thanksgiving and a Merry Christmas to you all!!

Continue to strive together with me in your prayers.

Much Love, 

Larry and LaShoron

P.O. Box 26155
BIrmingham, AL 35160-0155

info@world-reach.org
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